Government of Gibraltar

%

6 CONVENT PLACE

OFFICIAL NOTICE

WEEKEND OPENING OF PARCEL POST DEPOT

The Royal Gibraltar Post Office and HM Customs Gibraltar are pleased to inform the public that
the Parcel Post Depot at Smith Dorrien Avenue, above Casemates, will be opened on:

Saturday 13 & 20 and Sunday 14 & 21 December 2008

between 9am and 12 noon to afford Customers more time to collect Christmas parcels/packets.

Furthermore, Customers who are listed on the Gibraltar Telephone Directory and whose
parcels/packets arrive in Gibraltar on Tuesday 23 December 2008 will be advised during the
course of that day for collection on the morning of Wednesday 24 December 2008. It is essential
that Customers bring ID and quote upon collection the special number they will be issued by
telephone, as otherwise their collection of these items will not be possible.

Parcel Post Depot will close at 12 noon on Wednesday 24 December 2008 and Customers
are advised to allow plenty of time for collection as traditionally this is the busiest day of the
year.




